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In view of conflict with equally important activities in the Department, involving key 
participants and resource speakers, the DENR Payment Digitalization Team (PDT) 
Strategic Planning Workshop for the Visayas and Mindanao Clusters is temporarily 
deferred.

A follow-up advisory will be issued once the new dates have been finalized. We 
appreciate your understanding and patience as we ensure the workshop's success and 
alignment with the Department’s priorities.

For any immediate concerns or clarifications, you may contact the PDT Secretariat 
at denrcentralpdt@Qmail.com .
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